
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:    Colchester                 Term: Term 1 2022-2023                   

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

What a brilliant first term done and all of 

the children have settled in brilliantly! 

 

In English this term, we have looked at 

working on our letter formation and how 

we can steadily improve our 

handwriting. We looked at areas of 

Antarctica (as part of our topic “All 

Around The World”) and looked at a 

story about two penguins floating astray 

on an iceberg. 

 

In Maths, we have played various 

games to support our learning and used 

the jelly fishes to work together in small 

group counting games! The children 

have worked specifically on their 

addition and subtraction and finding the 

best strategies that would help them 

when faced with challenges. 

 

In our Monday topic lessons, we have 

joined Tiverton and Dover Class to look 

at explorers! It is great to get some 

planned inclusion time with other Key 

Stage 3 classes and we most recently 

learnt about Christopher Columbus and 

why he is known as a famous explorer! 

 

On Friday mornings, we have been able 

to use the woodland area and it has 

been great to see the class using the 

environment to build little structures and 

dens. As well as this we have used the 

time, to build relationships through 

playing with each which is so important 

at this stage of the year. 

 

Have a great half term everyone! 

 

Kieron and the Colchester Class Team 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Wednesday 9th November – Cinema Trip 

Tuesday 29th November – Corn Exchange 

Panto 

Friday 16th December – End of Term 


